
Bulletin Announcement
December 17/18
December 24/25
December 31/January 1
January 7/8

The Scripture Study of the Gospel of John begins on January 10 at 7:00 p.m. in Damascus and will run
for 10 classes through the end of March. Participation in the Fall Study on Genesis is not required.
The Study of the Gospel offers the opportunity to explore the relationship between Jesus and God and
God’s great desire for a relationship with us. 
Contact Lois Jansen at 317-241-9169 or mlj986@gmail.com for more information on the cost of the
class, for the Study Notes and to register for the class. Lois will also be in the Emmaus Way the
weekend of January 7 and 8 to answer questions and take registrations.

For Other Parishes and The Criterion (whenever it is appropriate to do so!)

Beginning January 10 at 7:00, St. Christopher Parish is offering a Study of the Gospel of John. The
class will be held in the lower level of the Church in the Damascus Room for ten classes through March
28. The Study of the Gospel offers the opportunity to explore the relationship between Jesus and God
and God’s great desire for a relationship with us. Cost of the class: $75, payable in installments.
Contact Lois Jansen at 317-241-9169 or mlj986@gmail.com for more information, for scholarships,
for the Study Notes, and to register for the class.
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